
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Demarest PTO Newsletter 
Week of May 1, 2023 

 

 
UPCOMING CALENDAR 

 

 MAY  
Mon 5/1 PTO Online Auction Ends Tonight 9pm!!! 
Tue 5/2 Teachers’ Appreciation Luncheon – CRS, DMS 
Wed 5/3 Teachers’ Appreciation Luncheon – LLE 
Thu 5/4  PTO Meeting, DMS, 8:30am 
Wed 5/10 No Homework Night Fundraiser, el Taco Bar 
Tue 5/16 COW & BOE Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
Fri 5/19 Field Day – CRS 
Sat 5/20 International Heritage Day 
Thu 5/25 Field Day – LLE  
Fri 5/26 No School 
Mon 5/29 Memorial Day – School Closed 

 JUNE  
Wed 6/7 8th Grade Dance 
Thu 6/8 8th Grade BBQ 
Tue 6/13 COW & BOE Meeting, CRS, 7pm 
Thu 6/15 Last PTO Meeting, DMS 8:30am 
Fri 6/16 4th Grade Moving Up Ceremony 
Mon 6/19 8th Grade Graduation 
Tue 6/20 Last Day of School – half day 
 

NOTEWORTHY 
 
The online auction closes at 9pm, 
TONIGHT! 
 
We encourage everyone to join the 
Demarest PTO! New members can 
purchase membership at 
demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com. 
 
To access the PTO Directory and the Store, 
go to the App Store and download the 
Membership Toolkit app. 

 
Stay up to date by visiting our website at 
www.demarestpto.org. Like us on Facebook 
at Demarest PTO and follow us on 
Instagram at demarestpto. 

               

 
PRESIDENTS’ CORNER 

 

Oh, what a night, Demarest! WOW, where do we even start to 
talk about this weekend? Let's start, and end, with the 2023 
PTO Spring Fundraiser. 
 
Over 250 of you joined us last Friday night, at Montammy Golf 
Club. There was amazing food, dancing, raffles, and true 
community spirit. It was amazing to see old friends, make new 
ones, and be joined by so much of our faculty and 
administration. We are so grateful to all who came out and 
supported this event. Congrats to our raffle winners, what a 
major score! A huge thank you goes out to our Spring 
Fundraiser chairs and their committee. Without their work, 
none of this would have been possible.  
 
The party may be over, but the action is just about to get hot! 
Bidding is heating up, over in the online auction. If you're 
feeling competitive, come check out how many ways you can 
beat your neighbors! All of that excitement is likely enough, but 
there's more. While you get in on this action, you're supporting 
your schools. Now that's a win-win! 
 
What's more exciting than a big event? You guessed it, it's 
talking about a big event! Join us Thursday at 8:30am, in the 
DMS cafeteria, for our next PTO meeting and discuss it all. We 
hope to see you there.  
 
We encourage all families to get involved! We are a completely 
volunteer driven organization – so the more help we have the 
better! We have over 35 committees which are run by the PTO. 
So, whether you have only a few hours here and there or if you 
have a lot of time throughout the week to spare, we will find 
something that works. If you have not yet joined the PTO, sign 
up here (demarestpto.membershiptoolkit.com). Please 
volunteer and get involved, the PTO welcomes you!  
  
Thank you, 
Vanessa and Mary 
Demarest PTO Co-Presidents 
president@demarestpto.org 
 
 

Demarest Parent Teacher Organization 
A Tradition of Serving Demarest Schools for Over 80 Years 



                                                                                                                               
DEMAREST PTO NEWS 

   

 
Auction ends today at 9pm! Get your Spring Fundraiser 
swag now! 
 

 
 
 

Looking for a great opportunity 
to join in and help the PTO? We 
are seeking a new Committee 
Coordinator for the Demarest 
5K! Please contact Grace Lee at 
secretary@demarestpto.org for 

more information regarding this position. 

 

 
Our last No Homework Night Fundraiser of the year is 
coming up on Wednesday, 5/10! Please don’t forget to 
mention the Demarest PTO for 10% off your entire order. 
An additional 10% of the proceeds will be donated to the 
PTO. Support our schools and a local business! 
 
 
 

The best way to contact us is by 
emailing  president@demarestpto.org. 
We may not get to any other form of 
communication (such as Facebook 

Messenger) on a timely basis. If you are interested in 
submitting news for the newsletter, please email 
ptonews@demarestpto.org by Friday of each week. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

 
Food Collection for Neighbors 

Hunger and food 
insecurity are still on the 
rise. This monthly 
collection helps our 
neighbors. Dumont Food 
Pantry serve its 300 
families and Norwood 

Food Pantry, its 75 families. Food collections are 
typically the FIRST MONDAY of every month @ 8am – 
7pm. How to: Just sign up for any Monday. Click on the 
link below. And drop off at 8 John Street, Demarest 
(table by garage) 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0e45a4aa2ea1fb6-
dumont#/ 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Demarest Middle School 
 

 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS – Cont’d 

   

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 
COMMUNITY NEWS – Cont’d 

    

  
Demarest Library Updates 
Visit the website for more information about upcoming 
programs: www.demarestlibrary.org. Register for 
programs at: bccls.libcal.com/calendar/demarest 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 


